
 

 A LOOK AHEAD to the    
Week of November 15…. 

      MONDAY, November 15 
 

      TUESDAY, November 16 
     
      WEDNESDAY, November 17 

• Student report cards 
published to MSS 

           Please check that you can access                    
           your parent portal in MSS; please      
           call the office to have your password   
           reset or if you need assistance, we  
           will be most happy to help!  

 
      THURSDAY, November 18 

• SCC Hotlunch (pre-ordered) 
 

      FRIDAY, November 19 

• Non instructional Friday 
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REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE 

ÉGS Staff and Students assembled November 

10 to honor and to remember.  The 

Remembrance Day Ceremony opened with the 

Lament and entrance of Legion members and 

invited guests.  Gian Magdaroag, who recently 

attained his Canadian citizenship, was 

bestowed the honour of presenting the wreath 

with Ms. Froshaug.  Masters of Ceremony were 

Mme Dubeau and Mrs. Lagasse.  “Oh, Canada” 

was led by Amanda Blohm, accompanied by 

Mrs. Mann, followed by the poem “In Flander’s 

Field”, presented by Nolan Jacobs and Lauren 

Bouvier ”.  Guest speaker was Hans Van Dam, 

who spoke of his experience as a child growing 

up in the midst of World War II. The grade 1/2A 

and 3/4A classes presented a music ensemble, 

“Peace in my Heart” led by Mrs. Goepen 

Bourgeois,  and the 1/2B class recited la poeme 

“Le 11 novembre” directed by Mme Bonneau 

Chevrier.  The grade 8 ELA class prepared a 

video presentation to share, as well as a multi 

media presentation from the 7/8 A class 

entitled, “Why Wear A Poppy” was viewed. The 

Act of Remembrance and Commitment to 

Remember were proudly led by Kai Pickering, 

and Marcus Yim. The ceremony concluded with 

the singing of “God Save the Queen”, led by 

Daniel Sutherland. 

Thank you to all staff and students for their 

participation and respect of this most 

important event we are proud to continue in 

our school. 

November 24 

Students again participated in the 

annual Legion Literary and Poster 

contests, we look forward to 

hearing the results!  

 


